Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

13th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: School Census/Special Menu

On Thursday 16th January, we have a National Census of pupils at school. On this day, it is beneficial to the school to have as many children in attendance and also, for them to take school lunches.

In view of this, our wonderful cook, Dawn is planning a special menu as a treat for the children. This will be as follows:

Pizza and Chips with beans and/or sweetcorn followed by an ice cream cornet.

Please could I urge you to encourage your children to come in and enjoy this special menu. For all children from Reception up to year 2 this is free as part of Universal Free School Meals, for children in Years 3-6 the standard £2.60 charge would apply. Please make a normal payment on Parentpay if you would like your child to attend.

Yours faithfully

SILC

Mr T Hinkley Head Teacher